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2052 W. Main Street
Schriever, LA 70395

985-303-4833
Website:

https://www.tpsd.org/schools/sch/index

Dear Schriever Elementary Families,     

We have almost made it halfway through the 
first nine weeks! “Schriever Elementary School, in 
partnership with parents and community, is 
committed to ensuring all students learn by 
educating the whole child academically and socially. 
Through inquiry and discussion, students will 
discover new ways of thinking with an aligned 
essential curriculum while advancing to the next 
educational level on the path to college and career 
readiness.” It is important to have a clear vision for 
what we as a school community want to accomplish. 
How can parents/guardians help strengthen our 
vision? This can be done by checking  your child’s 
blue homework folder daily, reviewing daily conduct 
and weekly newsletters, and helping with 
homework. Each month the calendar will include 
activities to spark discussion and encourage inquiry 
to build communication skills. Please try to complete 
as many of the activities as possible with your 
child. Again, thanks for your continued support in 
keeping the home-school line of communication 
open.  

A few dates to remember:
✓ September 7th – Progress Reports 
available in SPC
✓ September 17th-23rd – Freedom Week

Educationally Yours,
Miranda Babin, Principal

Each and every student at Schriever Elementary will strive for success 
in academics and behavior.

Message from the principal…. Note from the assistant principal….
As a parent, it can be frustrating when your child 
acts up at school. Managing classroom behavior is 
most effective when there is a collaborative 
effort between school and home to address issues 
as they arise. Your child’s behavior problems may 
be preventing him/her from working on the skills 
needed to become responsible, confident, and 
independent. Parents can help by speaking with 
their child’s teacher to fully understand their 
concerns and by committing to assist with 
behavior concerns.

Natalie Fonseca
Assistant Principal 

PTC NEWS
1. Do not forget to join PTC. Dues are $3.00
2. PTC Spirit Shirt Sale ends Sept. 8th. 

Home School Connections
During Open House, your child’s teacher 
discussed scheduling conferences. If you would 
like to schedule a conference, please contact 
your child’s teacher. Continue to check the SPC 
for current grades. Red test folders go home 
every Tuesday. These folders contain 
tests/assessments and weekly conduct averages.   

Thanks for your Support:
Schriever Elementary PTC 
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PBIS Family Support’
Playground Expectations: Recess is a time to exert 
energy and socialize with friends.  Many children do 
not know how to handle social situations that involve 
holding a conversation, giving compliments, listening,  
or playing games with peers. Parents can help 
develop these skills at home by modeling and 
practicing to help your child develop the ability to 
interact appropriately in different types of social 
settings.

Upcoming PBIS Events:
September Monthly Reward-

Extra Recess

Like us on Facebook 

September
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

PBIS Focus:

All Areas

1 

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

2

 Enjoy 

time with 

family.

3

PBIS Focus:

Practice 

Respect:

Bus

4

Labor Day

NO SCHOOL 

5

Test Folders go home

Review assessments 

with your child.

6

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

7

 Review school 

expectations with 

your child.

Check SPC for 

Progress Reports 

Grades 1-3

8

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

Spirit Shirt Sale 

Ends

9

 Count by 

2’s starting 

with 6.

10

PBIS Focus: 

Practice 

Respect

Cafeteria

11

Students may 

wear Spirit 

Shirt or 

uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

12

 Read a favorite 

book with a family 

member.

Test Folders go home

Review assessments 

with your child.

13

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

14

☺ Ask your child 

to retell a favorite 

story

15

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

16

 Enjoy 

time with 

family.

17

PBIS Focus: 

Practice 

Respect:

Hall/Line-up

Constitution 

Day!

18

Students may 

wear Spirit 

Shirt or 

uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

19

Test Folders go home

Review assessments 

with your child.

20

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

21

 Wear red, white 

or blue shirt with 

uniform bottoms.

22

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

23

 Enjoy 

time with 

family.

24

PBIS Focus: 

Practice 

Respect:

Restroom

31

25

Students may 

wear Spirit 

Shirt or 

uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

26

Test Folders go home

Review assessments 

with your child.

PTC Movie Night 

5:30 PM

27

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

28

 Practice 

addition math 

facts.

29

Students may 

wear Spirit Shirt 

or uniform shirt 

with uniform

bottoms today!

30

 Enjoy 

time with 

family.

LEAP Testing Information

Students in grade 3 will take LEAP assessments at 

the end of the year to measure their knowledge and 

skills in ELA, Math, Social Studies, and Science.

3rd Grade Math Released Test Item:

Part A: Mason received a $25 gift card to a 

bookstore for his birthday. He used it to buy 5 books 

that cost $4 each. Write an equation to show how 

much money he has left on the gift card after buying 

the 5 books. 

Part B: How much money is left on the gift card after 

Mason buys the 5 books? Show your work or 

explain your answer.


